"Getting ready for the Silly Season"

Witches Falls Cottages Newsletter October/ November 2009







Our new Babymoon Package



David and Daniela at the Awards Night

The Springtime on the Mountain Festival early October was again a great success with many visitors admiring the gardens on display. To show you even more of the diversity of Tamborine Mountain's Gardens there will be additional openings in Autumn and Winter next year. Have a look on our "What's on Page" for more details and the dates.

We are very happy to announce our new <u>Babymoon Package!</u> With our peaceful and relaxing settings and together with a pamper session from Ripple Massage this already very popular package is the ideal getaway for parents-to-be. The Babymoon Package is available for you to book online or why not purchase a gift voucher. Please give us a call if you have any questions, we are always happy to assist you!

The Silly Season is getting closer and you might be looking for a that perfect gift for someone special.

Most of our packages are available as <u>Gift Vouchers</u> for you to purchase online.

Please call us if you would like to ask questions or put together a tailor made package.

Witches Falls Cottages is a proud supporter of the Tour de Tamborine 2009 held on Sunday 22nd November 2009 - an incredible event that mixes competition, fun, and the real ability to make a difference. And what better place to do it than the picturesque surroundings of Mount Tamborine and Gold Coast Hinterland.

The day comprises the organisation of several cycling, running or walking events for all ages and abilities, backed up with fun family activities and entertainment, all with the purpose of raising much needed funds for local charities in the area. So come and join the fun and have a great day out, feel healthier, and make a difference! Enter today!

We are proud to announce that Witches Falls Cottages was awarded with the Scenic Rim Regional Tourism Award, as the winner in the category "Hosted Accommodation", in August this year!

A big THANK YOU to all of you! With your great comments and reviews you encourage us to keep up our work and help us to constantly upgrading our services for you!

We are looking forward to welcoming you at Witches Falls Cottages!

From Daniela and David